
July 2007 News Flash 

This Tuesday, July 18th, International Master and MetroWest Chess Club Champion Igor Foygel will be 
presenting a lecture from 6:30 PM to 7:15 PM at the club.  The topic will be  

                "Typical middle game positions" 

Igor will be present throughout the evening to look at games related to the topic in the skittles room with the 
players after their game concludes.  

The lecture is free to club members.  It is also not too late to join in this months event.  If you enter Tuesday you 
will be given half point byes for the first two rounds. 

 

Visit our Newsletter Archive page to read this months newsletter  

            http://www.metrowestchess.org/Community/History/News/Top_Newsletter.htm  

or look for the Newsletter link on the left edge of the home page under Community, then Club.        
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